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Thank you to everyone who showed up
for our flag football picture day it was
great to see all our players together with
their respective teams. We also wanted to
let you all know we have additional
parking available on Saturdays at Bethel
Christian Center, located across the
street from Arlington Heights Sports
Park off of the Cleveland Ave entrance.
Have a great week of games everyone! 


